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Cyndy King

From: HP Boyle <boylehp@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, July 5, 2024 12:27 PM
To: Participate
Cc: Andrew Guckes
Subject: PUBLIC COMMENT for P&Z Commission meeting 7/9 Item 5

As the PZC works on revising Ketchum’s zoning code and building procedures, I urge the Commission to 
keep the principle of community transparency at the forefront of their deliberations.   
 
There are two specific items in the staff memo that I would call to your attention. 
 

"Reevaluation of public input process for major application types” 
What does that mean?  Is the staff proposing more or less public input? If it is less, why?  If it is more, how? 
 
"Subdivision applications resulting in the creation of 4 new lots can be reviewed and approved by staff.” 
This suggestion should be rejected.  All subdivision provisions should be made in the light of day in a public meeting. 

 
Thank you for your commitment to open, transparent, and inclusive City government and for your service to the Community. 
 
Perry Boyle 
Ketchum 
 
 


